
  

  

 

2010-2011 

Tom Davis, Grand Knight 

 Rev. Mr. Don Schmidt, Chaplain 

 Bill Walker, Deputy Grand Knight 

George Owen, Chancellor 

Neil Kelly, Recorder 

Mick Mithelavage, Financial Secretary 

John Mulvihill, Treasurer 

Ray Theiling, Advocate 

Tim O’Donnell, Warden 

Gary Beier, Inside Guard 

Tim Allen, Outside Guard 

John Brownfield, 1st yr Trustee 

Tom DeDonder, 2nd yr Trustee 

Jeff Kaminski, 3rd yr Trustee 

——————————————————————— 

 Congratulations!! 

Knight of the Month 

Bill Walker 

*** 

Family of the Month 

Deacon Don Schmidt Family 

*** 

Youth of The Month 

Noah Latendresse 

                       Knight Happenings 

     

            August 2010 

4  K of C Regular meeting 7:30pm-Rosary at 7pm 

15 Blood Drive at Holy Spirit 

15  Parish Golf tournament 

21 Holy Spirit Work Day 8-noon 

21 Installation of Officers and dinner. 

29  Ice Cream Social  

 

    September 2010 

1  K of C Regular meeting 7:30pm-Rosary at 7pm 

6  Labor Day 

11 Patriot Day 

12 St. Margaret’s Golf tournament 

 

    October 2010 

1  K of C Regular meeting 7:30pm-Rosary at 7pm 

8-10  Tootsie Roll Drive  

10  K of C Pancake Breakfast after  Masses. 

11  Columbus Day  (Fly your Flag) 
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   Holy Spirit Council #8334 Holy Spirit Council #8334 Holy Spirit Council #8334 Holy Spirit Council #8334     

August 2010 Volume 4  Issue  8 



  

  

Grand Knight’s Corner 
• We continue the Rosary before all monthly meetings at 7pm. 

• K of C State Horseshoe Tournament is Aug 20-22 in Joplin, Mo. 

•  Father Hart, temporary Pastor, introduced.  He spoke on his affiliation 

      with the Knights and the O’Hara Council. 

• The parish Golf Tournament is 8/15 at Shamrock Hills, slots still open.  

• St.Margaret’s will have golf tournament on 9/12  cost $75. 

• Request for candidates for At Large Holding Company positions. Volunteers L. Beauchamp, 

C. Lamb, D. Adams. 

• The Ladies Auxiliary will be sponsoring a Installation of Officers Dinner on 8/21.  The Coun-
cil is requested to help in the set up and tear down.  Council officers will be installed during 

the dinner by the District Deputy.  Cost will be $10/person.             

     Frank Ancona will present music entertainment.  

                                                                 Fraternally, Tom Davis, Grand Knight 

Financial Secretary Report 
•  Bills- $444 to K of C per Capita, $36 Hy-Vee.   

• The shirt supply has been restocked.   

• Winter jackets with council emblem were presented.   

• Net Strotherfest revenue $832.50. 

 

  Please! Don’t let your dues fall behind 
Contact Mick (Financial Secretary) if you find yourself having trouble paying your dues. 

 

 Name tags are $7, T-shirts are $5, Polo Shirts are $20, Hats are $10. 

                                                Fraternally,  Mick Mithelavage, Financial Secretary 

Treasurer’s Report 
There was no winner for the 50/50 drawing this month.   

The evenings baskets were Vocations $45,  50/50 was $37. 

                                                             Fraternally,  John Mulvihill, Treasurer 



  

  

Service Committee Reports:  
 

Membership Director: Dave Christianson 

• The quota for this year is 11 new members and 4 insurance. 

       2nd / 3rd Degree:    Sept 12 at St. Ann’s. 

• Our Council #8334 to host a 2nd/3rd degree in October, date TBD. 

•  There are  153 members in our council   per the latest roster 7/5/2010 

Program Director:  Bill Walker 

• Thank you received from Winco fireworks.  There were 25 tents in Lees Summit this year. 

Fish Fry's 

• First 4 Friday’s starting after Ash Wednesday 

P.R. Director:  Phil Alvarado 

Church Director:   

Breakfast Committee: Sean Carey 

• Oct 10 date may need to be revised due to schedule conflicts. 

Hillcrest Ministries: Tony Molina  

• Our commitment has been paid.  Thank you from Hillcrest.  To date 22 families              

have graduated from program. 

Council Director:   

• Highway cleanup is suspended until after Highway 150 upgrade is complete. 

 

Family Director: Jeff Kaminski  

•  “Fishing for Vocations” will be Oct. 1-3. 

Youth Director:  Keith Hoffman 

Vocations:  Tim Fobes 

Pro-Life:   Veryle Klein 

Tootsie Roll Director:  John Brownfield 

• Tootsie Roll Drive will be 10/8-10. 

 

GYM:  Dave Adams 

• Holy Spirit Parish Golf Tournament August 15.   

Hunting for Vocations:  Sean Carey 

• Dec 3-5 same location  more to follow. 

 



  

  

  

Old Business 
• The Building and Grounds committee are 

reviewing Equipment in the Youth Room.  
 

 *** 

New Business 
  

• Tom Goff introduced and idea for a new 
fundraiser, “Wine Extravaganza”. An 
event used by a council in MN.  A group 

will investigate possibilities.   

• The Ladies Auxiliary will have an “Ice 
Cream Social” after the 10:30 Mass on 
8/29. Request for assistance in set up on 

Sat. 8/28. 

 

*** 

  

   

          COME TO A MEETING 

      50    Brothers were at the last meeting 

Come join us at the next meeting. Not everything 
that goes on at a meeting is printed here.  You are 

really missing out on the good stuff .  

                                  Your newsletter editor   

      Ray Theiling 

   ______________________________________ 

What’s Cooking after next Meeting 

  Come to the meeting and find out!!! 

————————————————————-- 

       4th Degree News 

The Fourth Degree is the 
highest degree of the order. 
Members of this degree are 
addressed as "Sir Knight". 
The primary purpose of the 

Fourth Degree is to foster the spirit of 
patriotism and to encourage active 

Catholic citizenship. 

 The Next 4th Degree exemplification 
will be held on April 16, 2011 at the 

KCI Airport Hilton. 

 

 

 



  

  

 
From right, Cardinal Seán O’Malley of 
Boston, Cardinal Gaudencio Rosales of 
Manila, Cardinal Justin Rigali of Philadel-
phia, Cardinal Theodore McCarrick, 
archbishop emeritus of Washington, Car-
dinal Francis George of Chicago, Cardinal 
Jaime Ortega of Havana, Cuba, and Cardi-
nal Edmund Szoka, archbishop emeritus 
of Detroit walk in the entrance procession 
of the Supreme Convention’s opening 

Mass. 

 

The Church Needs the Knights 
KofC News Release 8/4/2010                                                          128th  Supreme Convention 

  Knights of Columbus should consider themselves to be the successors of the 72 disciples 
whom Jesus sent out to proclaim the kingdom of God, Cardinal Justin Rigali said in his homily 

for the convention Mass on Wednesday morning. 

“You Knights must mobilize in the charity and truth of Christ, to support the Church and to be 
available to every brother and sister in need,” said Cardinal Rigali, the archbishop of Philadel-

phia, who was the main celebrant and homilist. 

Referring to the Gospel reading (Luke 10:1-9), he said that Knights of Columbus are vital 
members of the Church who bring the Gospel message through word and work in the world. 
Knights also receive their mission from the words of St. Paul in the first reading of the Mass (2 
Timothy 4:1-8), he added: “Proclaim the word; be persistent whether it is convenient or incon-
venient; convince, reprove, encourage through all patience and teaching … put up with hard-

ship, perform the work of an evangelist, fulfill your ministry.” 

The Mass was offered on the feast of St. John Vianney, the French priest who was the patron of 
the recently completed “Year for Priests.” Cardinal Rigali said that St. John Vianney “did eve-
rything to promote the spiritual and corporal works of mercy, and was an apostle of the confes-

sional.” 

He compared the saint to the Order’s founder Father Michael McGivney, a Venerable Servant 
of God whose sainthood cause is before the Vatican. “Father McGivney lived his priesthood 

with the same ideals of pastoral charity” as St. John Vianney, the cardinal noted. 

In carrying out their mission, Knights have the great example of Father McGivney, who 
stressed the principles of charity, unity, fraternity and patriotism. The convention’s theme – “I 
Am My Brother’s Keeper” – is a perfect expression of Father McGivney’s vision, the cardinal 
continued. “From this theme emerges a great challenge for the Knights of Columbus: to be in 

solidarity with every member of society.” 

In conclusion, he said, “The Church needs you, blesses you and urges you onward in the name 

of Jesus.”  



  

  

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
Prayers were said for the following 

 

      

Leslie Burkett   Lucy Lamb 

Hector Becerra   Jake Shepherd 

Jackie Kitchen   Mark Chilote 

Jack Cronhardt   Jerry Hagerman 

Pat Neaves    Bob Miller 

Tony Smith    Carl Peterson 

Leo Flynn    Felipa Martinez  

Jim Schibi    Jeff Wharton 

Saleme Saed    Larry Wurzer 

Mary Fobes    Roger Bain 

Larry Pugsley   Jordan Zenor 

 

Those struggling in difficult financial times and the Men and 

Women of the Armed Forces. 



  

  

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

1 2 3 4 
 

Regular Meeting  

730pm  

Rosary 7pm 

5 6 7 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 
 

Holy Spirit 
Golf Tourna-

ment 

16 17 18 19 20 
 

 

State Horse-

shoe Contest 

21 
 

Installation of 
Officers and 

Dinner. 

22 
 

 

State Horse-

shoe Contest 

23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 30 31     

August 2010 



  

  

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

   1 
 

Regular Meeting  

730pm  

Rosary 7pm 

2 3 4 

5 6 
 

Labor Day 

7 8 9 10 11 
 

Patriot Day 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

19 20 21 22 23 
 

 

Autumn Begins 

24 25 

26 27 28 29 30   

September 2010 



  

  

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

    

 

 

 1 2 

3 4 5 6 
 

Regular Meeting  

730pm  

Rosary 7pm 

7 8 9 

10 
 

Pancake Break-
fast after 

Masses 

11 
Columbus Day 

12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

31       

October 2010 



  

  

 

Holy Spirit Council #8334 

Officers 2010-2011 

Holy Spirit Council #8334 

Directors and Committees 2010-2011 

Tom Davis, Grand Knight 

Davishouse405@sbcglobal.net              537-6535 

Church Dir.:       TBD 

 

Rev. Mr. Don Schmidt, Deacon, Chaplain 

d.schmidt@holyspiritcatholicchurch.net  537-7753         

Vocations:       Tim Fobes 

tnt060703@comcast.net                     322-5752 

 Bill Walker, Deputy Grand Knight 

 lakewalkers@prodigy.net                     348-0306 

Community Dir:/ Hillcrest Ministries  Tony Molina 

jbot@kcim.com                                  537-6887 

 George Owen, Chancellor 

 g-ii@sbcglobal.net                                525-1675 

Pro Life:        Veryle Klein 

voklein@sbcglobal.net                     331-6096 

 

Neil Kelly, Recorder 

neiljkelly@att.net                                  537-6143 

Council Dir.:     TBD 

Mick Mithelavage,  Financial Secretary 

mixzx@att.net                                       537-5180 

Public Relations:        Phil Alvarado 

palvarado504@comcast.net            537-7252           

John Mulvihill, Treasurer 

allmulvihill@sbcglobal.net                   537-6157 

Blood Drive:    Rich Willeke 

rwilleke@sbcglobal.net                         537-4883 

Ray Theiling, Advocate 

heyheyrayt@msn.com                           623-3525 

Newsletter:    Ray Theiling 

heyheyrayt@msn.com                            623-3525          

Tim O’Donnell, Warden 

Odonnelltct@comcast.com                    537-5327              

Family Dir.:    Jeff Kaminski 

jsk978@hotmail.com                              600-5179 

Gary Beier, Inside Guard 

 pbeier1@kc.rr.com                                524-5020 

Youth Dir.:    Keith Hoffman 

keithann@sbcglobal.net                          331-6133 

Tim Allen, Outside Guard 

timallen@realtyexecutives.com              875-1760 

Membership Dir:    George Owen 

g-ii@sbcglobal.net                                   525-1675 

 John Brownfield, 1st  Year Trustee 

 ajbrownfield@comcast.net                    331-5415 

Retention:              TBD 

 

 Tom DeDonder, 2nd Year Trustee 

 tomdedo@comcast.net                           537-8907 

Tootsie Roll. Comm.:      John Brownfield 

ajbrownfield@comcast.net        331-5415 

 Jeff Kaminski, 3rd Year Trustee 

 jsk978@hotmail.com                               600-5179 

Fundraising Comm.:       TBD 

 

Gary Spitzkeit, Material Benefit Knight (Insurance) 

Gary.spitzkeit@kofc.org    

Gym Comm: Dave Adams/Keith Hoffman 

                    537-7786     / 331-6133      

dadams258@comcast.net / keithann@sbcglobal.net  

                                                                    

New Council website  http://kofc8334.org   try it !!!!   

 Food Events : Shawn Carey (Breakfasts)   246-4974  

shawnmcarey@hotmail.com    

 

Social Comm.:           


